
PTO MEETING 6:00 pm TONIGHT - Zoom information is
located in an email from the school office sent today.
NO SNOWSHOE CLUB - 

Snowshoe club is finished for the year, thank you Mrs.
McKinney and Mrs. White, and all the volunteers that
helped make this such a nice experience for the
students.

Happy St. Patrick's Day March Scrip Promotion - 
Purchase scrip now until March 17th and earn St.
Patrick's Day Free Dress or a homework coupon. See
attached flyer for the order form.

PTO Flamingo Flocking Fundraiser - 
Flamingo Flocking is happening.  Please consider
supporting the PTO by submitting your flocking form
order.

Cash Raffle and 50/50 Raffle School Fundraiser -
Please return all sold and unsold tickets to the office
be by April 8th. If you would like to have more tickets
to sell please contact the office.  Drawing will be
held on Friday, April 9th, 2021.  

 Tuesday, Mar. 9th
6:00 pm

PTO Meeting
Wednesday, Mar.  10th

10:00 am
Mass Grade K-3

Thursday,  Mar. 11th
10:00 am

Mass Grade 4-8
Friday,  Mar. 12th 

PreK Rodeo/ Open
Enrollment for PreK and
Kindergarten

Mar.  14th
Daylight Savings Time
begins

Mar. 17th
Wear Green Scrip Event

Mar. 24th
Rice Boxes Due

Mar. 29th - April 2nd 
Spring Break

St. Francis de Sales School
Week of March 8, 2021

Look Ahead

THis weeks
Events

52 Club Raffle winners
Mar 8,  2021 Winners
$50.00  - Owen Kusnier
$25.00  - Matt Clark
$15.00   - Jaclyn Vail
$10.00   - Linda Weber

This Week's Reminders

National Breakfast Week 

 Our breakfast program is free to all students every day. 
 This week, to recognize this great program offered to our
school we are participating in National Breakfast Week. 
 Mrs. Klarich has some special things planned for this week
such as fancy yogurt parfaits, fruit cups, pancake wraps
and games to help promote breakfast.  

Starting this week we are asking for donations for all types
of Cereal boxes. Our goal is to collect as many as we can to
have Cereal Box Hallway Dominoes on April 6th.  Local food
pantries will receive the boxes of cereal following this
activity.  If you would like to donate please bring your boxes
to school or you can drop them off at the office. 

Cereal Box Donations Needed



 As we approach the one year mark of this pandemic we would like to recognize all of our St. Francis de
Sales School families.  This has been a year of unprecedented situations that together we had to learn to
adapt to constant change.  We ask that we all say a prayer for the lives that have been lost during this
difficult time and to our St. Francis de Sales families for working together.  We have been truly blessed to
be able to stay open this school year.  We are a family and we are strong.  

WE REMEMBER AND WE ARE STRONG


